
  MEMO 

1 
 

 

(Department) 
To:  Library Board of Trustees 

From:  Peg Checkai-Library Director 

Date: 3/13/2025 

Subject: Digicorp Proposal 

 

Background 

Mark Stevens presented a plan from Digicorp for the fiber expansion project. 

Budget Goal  

Financial Impact 

This was not planned for in the 2025 budget and trustees will need to determine where funds 

will come from if implemented. 

Recommendation  

I recommend that trustees move forward with this project. 

 


